
 

PEARL CITY BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 Public Hearing and Regular Meeting  

 November 16, 2022 

 

Vice President Johnson called the Regular Meeting to order @ 6:30PM. 

After Roll Call the Board approved the November 16, 2022 agenda.  

The Board recognized guests and public comments were allowed. There were no comments. 

The Board approved the Consent Agenda consisting of the minutes from the October 19 regular 

session. The bills and payroll through November 11, 2022 for $538,991.33 was also approved. 

Facility use forms for the Pearl City 4H program was also approved.  

 

Communications:  

Dr. Schiffman shared information on how to run and be elected for the School Board positions in 

April. There are three seats that are up in April.  Information can be found on the main page of 

the district website www.pcwolves.net  

The Pearl City Lego League presented their project to the school board 

Dr. Schiffman provided a presentation on the FY22 Audit 

The School Board heard a presentation on a new state program called Birth to Five Illinois 

 

New Business: 

1.  The School Board approved the FY22 Audit 

2.  The School Board approved the resolution to abate Working Cash to the Capital Projects fund 

to complete the findings of the FY22 audit. 

3.  The School Board approved to Change the Regular December School Board meeting to Dec 

12th at 6:30pm. 

4. The School Board approved the estimated tax levy and resolution for 2022 and set the Truth in 

Taxation Public Hearing for Dec. 12th at 6:20pm before the Rescheduled December Regular 

School Board Meeting. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 9:01pm 

 


